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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 15, 2023

Dear Brahmas,

Our Accreditation Site Visit is here!

Our Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCIC) Visiting
Team will be on the LAPC campus on February 27th. Please join us for an Open
Forum from 11lam-12pm in Building 600.

The Open Forum is our opportunity to share our successes with the Team.

We hope you will join us for some light refreshments as we talk to the Team about
all that we do to support our students with their educational journeys.

Our Visiting Team Members:

e - Dr. Kevin Horan, Chair, President, Crafton Hills College

e - Dr. David Johnson, Vice Chair, President, Merritt College

e - Ms. Amanda Taintor, Faculty Coordinator, Instructional Design, Reedley
College

ACCIC - Open Forum
Monday, February 27
11:00 am - 12:00 noon
Building 600



